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New Developments  

Posted Feb. 3, 2025 

In December 2024, I received an email from a man named Leonard Hill. Leonard had 
grown up in the Pacolet area and had worked at Pacolet Mills until it closed. He wanted to 
tell me how much he appreciated this Pacolet Memories website. At my request, he gra-
ciously consented to elaborate on his email and provide more information about working 
in the mill. Read his story at  Leonard Hill. 

Back to Pacolet Memories Home Page 

LeonardHill.pdf
index.html
NewDevelopmentsafterMarch2024.pdf



